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Laurie Bilotta, Lake Almanor, CA.

Hello, I am writing in support of the controlled level of our beautiful lake
as it has been in the past years. Our lakes beauty and health depends on a
lake level that is not impacted by a greater drawn from her in order to
benefit downstream fishing or whitewater kayaking. We have already seein the
damage of a lower lake level the last two summers with blooming algae which
is so detrimental and dangerous to animals and humans alike. We have now
suffered the devastating Dixie Fire and still feel traumatized. Please help
our community to not become prey to outside interests that will effect us
more and not be contributors to our maintaining our beautiful, irreplaceable
Lake Almanor. Please help us during these trying times. Sincerely, Laurie
Bilotta.
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